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Felony Shoplifting Charges Filed 
 
On 10-17-2022 TPD was called to 1001 Barnes Crossing Road (Belk) for a reported shoplifter.  Officers 
contacted Belk Loss Prevention Officers who directed them to suspect Latoya Jones (30 y/o female, 
Birmingham AL).  Jones was accused of concealing in excess of $1,000 in merchandise in bags and on her 
person. 
 
Jones was arrested and transported to LSO for Felony Shoplifting.  On 10-19-2022 Tupelo Municipal Court 
Judge Sumner set bond at $5,000 for Felony Shoplifting.  This case will be presented to the Lee County Grand 
Jury. 
 
Anyone with information about this incident is asked to contact TPD at 662-841-6491, 
tpdrecords@tupeloms.gov or Crime Stoppers of Northeast Mississippi at 1-800-773-TIPS. 
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